
A Very Important Note From The President 6/9/2025 
 
 

Dear Members, 

Now that the summer Big Rock Cup has started there are some very important reminders for 

the season. As we all enjoy the fun of playing with our members, we have to remember that 

the cup is a point’s based event. This means one stroke can decide a player’s position at the 

end of the round. Especially when there is money at stake it’s important everyone follows 

these rules.  

1. There will be NO GIMMIES during play of the Big Rock Cup. 

2. Every player must putt or hole out EVERY SINGLE HOLE , no matter how close your ball 

is to the hole. 

3. If you do not putt or hole out and pick up your ball before you finish the hole, THERE 

WILL BE A 2 STROKE PENALTY FOR EACH OCCURANCE. 

4. If a member has a scoring issue you do not have to attest the scoring card.  You can 

bring the issue and card to the attention of one of the board members or Corey at the 

end of the round for discussion. 

5. You can’t improve the lie of your ball unless it conforms to USGA rules or a local rule. 

6. The tee box you will be playing for the Saturday event must be chosen by close of sign 

ups Thursday. The Tee Selection sheet will remain posted all Summer.  If you do not 

choose a tee box, then your default tee box will be white tees unless you qualify to play 

reds. Once you choose the set of tee’s you are going to play, you will continue to play 

that set of tees. If you choose to play a different set of tees then you must make that 

change on the sheet before sign ups close Thursday. You do not need to make the tee 

selection each week - only if you want to change your tee selection from the previous 

week. 

The rules are in place to keep the competition fair and equal for all players. As a board we 

strive to listen to everyone and address any question or concerns our members may have. Our 

goal is to keep it as fair as possible and most of all have FUN.    


